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15 February 2023 

 

Expressions of interest- NZ Youth Team for 2023 
 

New Zealand Bridge has committed to supporting a team to contest the World 
Youth Teams event and for the selected players to contest the European youth 
Pairs championship to be held the week prior. 

 

• EBU- Youth Pairs Championships Veldhoven, the Netherlands 24 July to 
29 July 2023 

• WBF - Youth Teams Championships - Veldhoven, the Netherlands 31 July 
to 7 August 2023 
 

With categories for those aged up to 30, interested players meeting the age 
criteria, should register their interest / availability with Sam Coutts via email 
(sam.coutts@nzbridge.co.nz) by no later than Friday 24th Feb 2023. Preference 
may be given to players that apply as a partnership rather than individuals. 

 

NZ Bridge will fund the bulk of the costs associated with the event. However, a 
contribution from players and or a commitment to fundraising may be required. 

A decision as to which category will be contested will be made after nominations 
close and are considered. 

 
Sam Coutts 
Youth Coordinator – International 
NZ Bridge Inc 
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